
 

 

VACANCY 

Hillcrest High School 

January 6, 2023 

 

The Conecuh County Board of Education is now accepting applications for the 

following vacancy: 

 

     Part-time Athletic Trainer 

 

 

Applications will be received through January 17, 2023 or until position is filled. 

Applications are available online at www.conecuh.k12.al.us under Human 

Resources.  You may email your application to 

conecuh.applicants@conecuhk12.com or submit your application to the 

Superintendent’s Office, Conecuh County Board of Education, 1455 Ted Bates 

Road, Evergreen, AL  36401 

 

Applicants will be notified if selected for interview. 
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